Thurston Community Library 

and Friends of Thurston Library

Last chance to book!

London trip with a Parliament tour and BBC tour as options - Tuesday 15th September
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Following the highly successful visit last year to the Houses of Parliament, we are following it up with another trip in September. The Parliament tour will be in the morning and there is the chance to go on a tour of Broadcasting House in the afternoon. The BBC is an optional extra, costing  £14 (£12 for concessions). The coach will pick up the group going to the BBC and then bring them back to Parliament , to pick up the rest of the party before coming home. 











































































































The cost of the trip is £20 plus an extra £14 or £12 for the BBC tour. 
Please see Cathy at the Library for tickets which must be paid for on request. We regret that we cannot pre-book or reserve tickets. 
Library Manager – Cathy McDonald, Tel (01359) 235048

We are very pleased to announce the new opening hours which will start on Tuesday, 8th September. We hope that you will take advantage of the library being open every day from Tuesday to Sunday. Thank you to everyone for supporting this change and being patient during the very long consultation and approval period – we do appreciate it! Also, a big thank you to our librarian, Cathy, whose idea it was in the first place. We look forward to having an even more successful library as a result of this change. 
	Day
	Opening Hours

	Monday
	Closed

	Tuesday
	3 – 7

	Wednesday
	10 - 1

	Thursday
	2 - 6

	Friday
	10 - 1

	Saturday
	10 – 3

	Sunday
	10 - 3


Children’s Sunday Club for 3-8 year olds (accompanied by an adult please) starts at 10.30 each Sunday with a story, followed by a craft activity.

Bookstart for 2-4 year olds and their parents or carers starts with a sing-a-long session in the library each Tuesday,9:45 – 10:15, followed by Stay ‘n’ Play in our new room, formerly the Children’s Centre, and outdoor area. 
Book Sale

Thank you to everyone who donated books and came to buy them. If you haven’t had a chance to buy any yet, you could still find some bargains if you hurry!

Minecraft Club

This Tuesday afternoon club has proved very popular.  If you haven’t been but are interested in joining please contact our librarian, Cathy,  for details.  
Ancestry.com 

A group  of keen family historians has now been formed and has started to meet weekly at the library on Wednesdays at 3:30pm during term time. The group is led by Jayne Cage from Thurston Community College. She is an expert on Ancestry.com and can also advise on other sources of information.  The Ancestry website can be accessed for free if you use any device in the library (including your own).  If you would like to join the group, please contact Cathy, our Librarian (details below).

Suffolk Libraries e-book Service

Visit Suffolklibraries.co.uk/e-library/to download regular and audio books. You will need your library card and PIN number to download the Suffolk Libraries Overdrive service for e-books. Many devices can be used, so why not take a little time to explore this. You can then visit a virtual library on any day of the week and at any time! Email reminders come to you automatically for renewing the book in 3 weeks’ time. If you know someone who would benefit from this service but need some help, please ask at the library.

E-readers

The E-readers are now being loaned out and for some people they are much lighter and easier to use than a book, especially ones with large print. If you are interested but not sure about using one, please call in the library and speak to one of the librarians, who will be very pleased to advise you. There is no charge to borrow an E-reader.

Join the Friends of Thurston Library

Become a Friend of Thurston Library. There are leaflets in the library all about the Friends. We would love you to join. Become a member of the Friends group by either paying a £1 annual subscription - full details on the leaflet. We are about to refurbish the library and welcome anyone who has an interest in helping us. 

You would also be very welcome at the regular monthly meetings of the Friends of Thurston Library.  For details of the next meeting, please ask at the Library. We welcome new ideas to make sure our Library is a vibrant and relevant service to the community.  So if you have good ideas, please come and share them. 
Our next meeting is at 9.30am on Tuesday 18 August in the Library.
Surrounding Villages

We are keen to strengthen links with other villages. If you don’t live in Thurston, but use the library, please consider becoming a Friend. And do join our group that meets to support the library. Our meetings are fun and friendly with no more than 1 per month. 

Visit the Suffolk Library website to find out more about the service at:

www.suffolklibraries.co.uk. You can follow them on Facebook, Twitter or sign up for a newsletter. 

Contact Cathy McDonald, our librarian, on 01359 235048, Richard Fawcett on 01359 231363 or Anne O’Connell on 01359 231680






